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Marseilles, August 25™ 2023

CMA CGM Oceania Lines
PAD Service

Oceania from East Coast USA
CHANGE OF TERMINAL IN NEW YORK

Dear Valued CMA CGM Customer,

CMA CGM is pleased to announce that the Panama Direct Line (RTW-PAN) will change their New York terminal
calls from Maher Terminal in New Jersey to GCT in Staten Island, New York.

The GCT terminal will provide several advantages to our customers:

 Fast gate turn times, avoiding costly delays in accessing containers

* Customs Examination Station near dock

* Rail connection on dock

 Container receiving until Monday noon for CAGEMA service, allowing extra time to load cargo

This change is expected to be effective from the following vessels:
RTWPAN: SEATRADE BLUE v. ORPE9S1MA ETA NYC SEPTEMBER 18TH, 2023

We are excited to bring these changes that continue to upgrade our service levels.

Thank you for your continued support. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this change,
please contact your local CMA CGM sales representative. For current schedule activity please visit our website
at www.cma-cgm.com.



